
 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 7th March 2025 

There’s been so much to learn about this week; 
Pancake Day, St David’s Day as well as World Book 
Day! 
 
The children have been busy making and serving 
pancakes in our ‘The Pancake Café’ role play area.  
We talked about why we traditionally have 
pancakes and discussed Lent.  There have been many 
pancake themed activities available across the week, 
including making and eating our own pancakes on 
Tuesday!  
 
We enjoyed trying Bara Brith and Welsh Cakes, it 
was lovely to see some children who were initially 
reluctant to try them go on to have two or three 
pieces! Thanks to one of our reception mums for 
buying them for us! 
 
World Book Day was yet another fun filled day; the 
children looked fantastic and we appreciate your 
efforts with their outfits/costumes.  The best quote 
when I asked why it’s important to read was…. “The 
more you read, the cleverer you’ll be.”   
Wise words from a 5-year-old! Keep reading!! 
  
I hope you all have a wonderful weekend! 
 
Take care, 
Mrs Madden    
  


